
 

 

       
 
 

 
Principal: Miss E Phillips, Phoenix Academy, Odell Road, Leamore, Walsall, WS3 2ED 
 

T: 01922 712834  E: postbox@phoenix.attrust.org.uk  W: www.phoenix.attrust.org.uk 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thursday 21st October, we will be celebrating Halloween at Phoenix Academy 

with some spooky activities in school.  Your child is able to change into an Age 

Appropriate Halloween Costume for the activities.  NO Weapons or 

Accessories as part of the costumes please!! 

 

One of the activities we will be providing is Halloween Tattoo’s if you DO 

NOT wish for your child to have a Halloween Tattoo for any reason please 

sign and return the slip below, no later than Friday 15th October please. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss E. Phillips 
Principal 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

I DO NOT wish my Child _________________________ to have a Halloween Tattoo 

applied on Thursday 21st October. 

 

Parent/Carer Signature: ____________________________ Date: _____________  


